
 

KEY DATES 

Nov. 1s t: Tuition payment #4 for 

December was due. 

Nov. 1st-7th: Scholastic Book Fair. 

Nov. 1st: Pajama Day. 

Nov. 5th: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

Nov. 6th: Daylight Savings Time Ends. 

Nov. 8th: NO SCHOOL—Election Day. 

Nov. 11th: Veterans Day 

Nov. 13 th: World Kindness Day! 

Nov. 17th: 3’s Festival of Plenty. 

Nov. 22nd: Pre-K Thanksgiving 

Feast. 

Nov. 23 rd & 24 th: NO SCHOOL—

Thanksgiving Break. 

Nov. 24 th: Happy Thanksgiving! 

FUTURE DATES 

Dec. 1st: Tuition Payment #5 for 

January is due. 

Dec. 4th: MCPChurch Christmas 

Program at 9 a.m. 

Dec. 5th: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

Dec. 11th: MCPChurch Christmas 

Cantata at 10 a.m. 

Dec. 12th:  Happy Birthday, Jesus 

Celebration! 

Dec. 19th: Christmas Nativity Play—12 

p.m. Parents Invited to Attend. 

Dec. 20th-Jan. 2nd: NO SCHOOL—

Christmas Break. 

Dec. 25th: Merry Christmas! 

Jan. 1st: Happy New Year! 

“Give thanks in all circumstance; for 

this is the will of God in Christ Jesus 

for you.”  

1 Thessalonians 5:18 

 

Happy Thanksgiving to you             

and your family! 

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR… 

Our surrounding community for helping us with Fall Festival and 

our Community Helpers Unit during October: Harvey Alexander 

and Bob Oehler for the hayrides, local CMPD police officers 

and Station 36 firefighters who visited us, and Firehouse Subs for 

donating fire hats for our students. 

ART BY ME  

All orders are due back by Thursday, Nov. 17th, so that all orders 

will be back before Christmas. This is a fundraiser for our 

preschool and these products make GREAT Christmas gifts! 

MCPCP CLOTHING DRIVE 

MCPChurch supports three local elementary schools by 

providing food each week to those in need. Some of the 

children at these schools are also in need of clothing so we are 

asking for gently used children’s clothes/shoes and some adult 

clothes/shoes for bigger children. We will place a donation bin 

by the preschool’s front door. If you have clothes to donate, 

please drop them off during the car rider line. 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

Our Fall Book Fair was a huge success! Thank you to everyone 

who supported it by purchasing books and/or volunteering to 

help with the book fair! A big THANK YOU to Christina deKam for 

organizing it and Ms. Paige and Ms. Wanda for their help! 

 

 

 

CLOTHING 

Please send a jacket or sweater 

with your child each day, as we 

will go outside to play 

whenever possible. 

CAR RIDER LINE SAFETY 

For the safety of our children 

and staff, it is imperative that all 

traffic directions in the car rider 

line are followed every day. 

Right turns ONLY are permitted 

when exiting the preschool 

campus. 

 

REMINDERS… 

November 2022 

NEWSLETTER 
ALERTS 

PRE-K THANKSGIVING FEAST 

Our Pre-K students, along with their parents, will celebrate 

Thanksgiving with a special presentation from each Pre-K class 

and a catered Thanksgiving Feast in the gymnasium.  

3’S CLASSES FESTIVAL OF PLENTY 

Our 3’s classes will come together to celebrate the true 

meaning of Thanksgiving by bringing and sharing food with 

students in another class. 

 

 

 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

WATER BOTTLE 

Please send a labeled water bottle 

with your child each day. 

COMMUNICATION FOLDERS 

Please check your child ’s 

communication folder each day 

for vital information. 

CAR SEATS 

Car seats are required for ALL 

children under 8 years of age. 

Therefore, every student at MCPCP 

is required by law to be in a car 

seat when traveling in a vehicle.  

 

November…a time of thankfulness! 


